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Aspull Church Primary School

‘Excellence in caring, sharing and learning within a Christian community’

Bolton Road, Aspull, Wigan WN2 1QW  - Tel: 01942 746679  Fax: 01942 833931

Headteacher: Mrs J B Clarke, Chair of Governors: Mr P Lewis
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Dear Applicant, 

In the light of Jesus, we move forward together, to achieve the highest standards in all aspects of life - shining like stars in the world.
Thank you so much for showing an interest in the headship here at Aspull Church Primary School. The Governing Body are seeking to do all in our power to make Aspull Church the best for our current and future pupils.  The successful candidate will have a large hole to fill, as our current head teacher has been at the school for nearly thirty years and it is true to say that she has been the beating heart of our school during this time. 

Therefore to replace her, the Governing body are looking for an enthusiastic, motivated, compassionate and professional individual with excellent communication skills. They also have to believe in the development of our children and staff, our support staff and links with our two churches and the wider community.

In addition, we require an individual who is able to recognise what is good about our school and willing to be constructively critical about what needs developing, and will work collaboratively to make improvements so that we can move our “GOOD” Ofsted rated school (Ofsted 2017) to outstanding. Our SIAMS Report (2017) gave the school an outstanding grade across all categories. We wish to appoint an outstanding practitioner, who has a strong Christian faith, with new ideas to continue our “excellence in caring, sharing and learning within a Christian community”.
Finally, I would like to say that at Aspull Church Primary School we are passionate about our school and would expect the successful candidate to share our passion and vision for the school to progress to become outstanding. 

Further information about the school can be found on our website but I warmly invite you to visit us on either Wednesday 10th or Thursday 11th January, at 1.15pm, when Reverend Sharp (Vice Chair), Reverend Pritchard and I, will be happy to introduce you to our wonderful pupils and staff, and provide a tour of the school.

Please contact school to arrange your visit and we look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely 

Peter Lewis

Chair of Governors. 
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e-mail: enquiries@admin.aspullchurch.wigan.sch.uk   web site: www.aspullchurch.wigan.sch.uk
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